
 

 

 
 

Proclamation 
 
WHEREAS, the City of Tumwater promotes the safety, health, and well-being of its employees 

and the public that they serve; and 

 
WHEREAS, in 2020 the National Safety Council reported 4,113 preventable occupational-

related deaths, and several million preventable work-related injuries; and 
 
WHEREAS,  the City of Tumwater supports national safety efforts and has taken a pro-active 

stance in providing a safe and healthy work environment for its employees; and  

 
WHEREAS, the City of Tumwater has a Safety and Training Coordinator and  Central Safety 

Committee tasked with reviewing work-related injuries and accidents, enforcing 
standards, providing training, and encouraging continual improvement in 
workplace safety and health; and  

  
WHEREAS, in recognition of National Safety Month, the City of Tumwater and the Central 

Safety Committee will host a variety of interactive activities and opportunities for 
staff to increase their awareness and education in the areas of Musculoskeletal 
Disorders, Workplace Impairment, Injury Prevention, and Slips, Trips, and Falls 
in the workplace.  

 
 NOW THEREFORE, I, Debbie Sullivan, Mayor of the City of Tumwater, do hereby 
proclaim the month of  
  

June 2022 
National Safety Month  

 
and I urge people to join me as I encourage all employees and residents to participate in raising 

awareness in the practice of safety and healthy behaviors in all aspects of their lives.  

 
Signed in the City of Tumwater, Washington, this 7th day of June in the year, two thousand 

twenty-two. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 Debbie Sullivan 
 Mayor 
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